From:

Sent: 24 April 2017 18:24
To: Diver, John
Cc:
(Councillor)
Subject: OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSAL set out in: 2017/1755/P

Dear Mr Diver

| have been asked by Mr Levy, as he has no computer, to write to you with his objections to the proposals set out in
planning application 2017/1755/P concerning the restaurant at 51 Fairfax Road, above which he lives.

He is concerned for himself and all residents of Walton Court living above and adjacent to the restaurant due to the
noisy flue which is very close to the windows of the flats. He insists that noise measurements must be taken from
the window of the flat closest to the flue.

Mr Levy, and his neighbours, are also troubled by the noise of staff and customers leaving late in the evening. There
is certainly NO adherence to the Conditions, imposed by the two Appeals, that the premises are empty of people,
both patrons and staff, by 9pm and this is diminishing the quiet enjoyment of their homes by the residents.

In addition to the late night disturbance, there are unwarranted early morning bin collections at 5am.

All of the above is very upsetting to people living in such close proximity and totally illegal.

Please note Mr Levy’s OBJECTIONS.

Yours faithfully



